
I-5 IMPROVEMENT
PROJECT

LENGTH
Approximately 9 miles

CITIES
Irvine and Tustin

AT A GLANCE

TOTAL ESTIMATED $430.9 million
COST:

DEVELOPMENT Design Phase
PHASE:

COMMUNITY (714) 560-5573
OUTREACH: i5irvinetustin@octa.net

WEBSITE: octa.net/I5IrvineTustinProject

FACEBOOK: I5IrvineTustinProject

TWITTER: @I5IrvineTustin
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OVERVIEW

PROJECT SCHEDULE*

Interstate 5 (I-5) is essential to Orange
County’s mobility, economy and quality
of life. Every day more than 275,600
motorists drive this segment of I-5,
through the cities of Irvine and Tustin,
to reach residential, commercial,
educational and employment
destinations.

To address current and future
traffic demand, the Orange County
Transportation Authority (OCTA),
in partnership with the California
Department of Transportation (Caltrans),
is improving I-5 from north of Interstate
405 (I-405) to State Route 55 (SR-55).
OCTA and Caltrans are working with the
neighboring cities of Irvine and Tustin.

With the environmental review process
now complete, OCTA and Caltrans are
currently undertaking the final design
process. The project will be designed
and constructed in two segments. One
segment will span from approximately
Yale Avenue to SR-55. The second
segment will focus on the stretch of I-5
from the I-405 to Yale.
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I-405 TO SR-55

MILESTONE APPROXIMATE TIMEFRAME
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*Schedule subject to change
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